
BELKIN INTERNATIONAL INC. 501West Walnut Street, Compton, CA; 90220, 
USA  

  

Declaration of non-duplicate submittal  

12/09/08 Compatible Electronics TCB, 114 Olinda Drive Brea, CA 92828  

Subject: TCB application submittal  

Gentlemen:  

We Belkin International would like to declare that the application being submitted for the device with FCC 

ID: K7SF8Z439, has not been submitted to another TCB or FCC.  

If you have any question, please do not hesitate to contact us at (310) 604-2315 

Sincerely,  

Daniel Wesey/EMC Regulatory Compliance Engineer Belkin International Inc. 501 West Walnut Street, 

Compton, CA, 90220, U.S.A. Tel: +1-310-604-2315 Fax: +1-310-898-1503 E-Mail: 

danielw@belkin.com   


